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Proposed Extension to Boroughmuir High School 

The Council are working with Boroughmuir High School and Holmes 
Miller Architects to develop plans to extend Boroughmuir High School. 

Scope of works 
• 12 classrooms (over three floors) 
• Flexible studio space for PE / Drama 
(School and Community Use) 
• Internal alterations to the main building 

 

Programme – key dates (subject to change) 

• submit planning application – May 2019 
• site start – September 2019 
• partial internal reconfiguration – Summer 
2020 
• extension completed – October 2020 
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Indicative visualisations and 
floor plan are shown for 
information, please note 
they are still in 
development.  
 

Proposed Extension to Boroughmuir High School 



3 

Proposed Extension to Boroughmuir High School 



4 

Proposed Extension to Boroughmuir High School 

An information event to show the final plans will be held in the school before 
the submission of a planning application.  Once the planning application is 
submitted the proposals will be available to view on the Council’s Planning 
Portal and comments can be submitted through the portal.  

For further information please email newschoolbuildings@edinburgh.gov.uk 

https://citydev-portal.edinburgh.gov.uk/idoxpa-web/search.do?action=simple&searchType=Application
https://citydev-portal.edinburgh.gov.uk/idoxpa-web/search.do?action=simple&searchType=Application
mailto:newschoolbuildings@edinburgh.gov.uk

